
From: Barbara Semenza [mailto:bsemenza1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 3:14 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Building heights 

To hear about the proposal to continue to have no limits on building heights is beyond 
comprehension.  Haven't you destroyed Portland enough?  You have completely ruined the Pearl 
with the clumsy structures you have put up by incompetent designers and developers.  Those 
tributes to the people who had no concept of how to plan a city will live for the next hundred 
years to persecute the senses of generations to come.  So much damage is done that only a 
national disaster could bring things back to normal, horrible thought that it is.  No traffic 
planning is done as to how to deal with all this growth. Or ways to provide the necessary 
facilities to accommodate the increased population.   We are in the hands of morons.   

Barbara Semenza 
1230 NW 12th Avenue Apt. 332 
Portland, Oegon 97209 

 

 


